
January 12, 1984 

Dr. David C. LeShana 
President 
Seattle Pacific University 
Seattle, WA 98119 

Dear Dr. LeShana: 

Thank you for your kind invitation to have the Wesleyan 
Theological Society holdsits 1985 annual meeting on your 
~ampus. I shall present your request to our executive 
committee at our spping meeting. This is held at the 
Christian Holiness Association meeting each year. This 
is to be held in Indianapolis, Indiana, on April 24-26. 

If another location is chosen for 1985, could your 
invitation be extended to 1986? 

Again, thank you for your invitation. 

Sincerely, 

David L. Cubie, Ph.D. 
President 
Wesleyan Theological Society 
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